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LETTER DATED 13 FEBRUARY 1976 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF SOUTH 
AFRICA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

I have the honour to attach the text of a letter addressed to you on 
13 February 1976, by the South African Minister of Foreign Affairs, 
Dr. the Honourable H. Muller, on the question of Angolan refugees. 

I should be glad if this letter could be issued as a document of the Security 
Council. 

(Signed) R. F. BOTHA 
Permanent Representative 
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Letter dated 13 February 1976 from the Minister of Foreign 
Affairs of South Africa addressed to the Secretary-General 

I refer to your letter of 11 February 1976 in which you responded to my letters 
of 22 January and 6 February relating to the problem of the Angolan refugees. 

As I indicated in my earlier communication the South African Government 
cannot undertake indefinitely, and without assistance, the humanitarian task of 
providing all necessary services and provisions. 

It is, however, noted that it is your view that the United Nations will not 
be able to respond to a request from South Africa for assistance, since the camps 
are set up in Angola. This implies that the sole obstacle to United Nations 
assistance is the fact that South Africa has assumed this humanitarian task. 

It must therefore be assumed that if South Africa were to cease this task 
the United Nations would undertake its responsibilities towards these refugees. 
In consequence South Africa will seriously have to consider terminating its role 
in this regard, and if it should do so , please advise urgently whether the United 
Nations will render all the services at present rendered by South Africa. 

(Signed) 13. MULLER 
Minister of Foreign Affairs 


